
    We are hosting the divisional session of

this year’s “Final Touch” event tomorrow,

Saturday 2 October from 11 a.m. onwards on

Zoom.

    Although the event is designed to cater to

recent graduates, advanced students from

IRGA are invited to attend, too. 

    Best wishes, and hope to see many of you

tomorrow morning via Zoom

Topic: Final Touch IRGA



S
T

U
D

E
N

T
'

S
 

A
C

T
I

V
I

T
I

E
S

Final Touch


